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January 22, 2020

Mayor Eisenberger and Members of Council
c/o City Clerk's Office
City of Hamilton
71 Main Street West, 1st Floor
Hamilton ON L8P 4Y5

Dear Mayor Eisenberger and Members of Council:

Re: 2020 Budget Municipal Funding Apportionment

Municipal funding in the 2020 Budget of $10,124,318 was approved by the Conservation Halton Board of
Directors on November 21, 2019.

The total municipal funding has been apportioned to municipalities as follows:

The apportioned amounts are being levied in accordance with Sections 26 and 27 of the Conservation
Authorities Act.

Please contact me for further information regarding the apportionment of the municipal funding in the
Conservation Halton 2020 Budget.

Hassaan Basit,
CAO/Secretary-Treasurer

cc Marnie Piggot, Director, Finance; Conservation Halton
Lawrence Wagner, Senior Director, Corporate Services; Conservation Halton

! *  ike Zegarac, General Manager, Finance and Corporate Services; City of Hamilton

Yours truly,

Member of Conservation Ont rio
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